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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Public Comment on Additional Funds for General Plan Update, BOS meeting 
5/12/15, item 33, File #12-0113 
1 message 

Mary Williams <marydynasty1008@sbcglobal.net> Monl May 11 1 2015 at 7:15PM 
Reply-To: Mary Williams <marydynasty1008@sbcglobal.net> 
To: "bosone@edcgov. us" <bosone@edcgov. us> I "bostwo@edcgov. us" <bostwo@edcgov. us> I 
"bos three@edcgov. us" < bosthree@edcgov. us> I "bosfour@edcgov. us" < bosfour@edcgov. us> I 
"bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>l "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>l 
"shawna.purvines@edcgov.us" <shawna.purvines@edcgov.us> 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

1) I request that you do NOT expend any more Taxpayer dollars on funding this Update. Instead, please only 
move forward with the few, if any, changes required by law, and discard the remaining growth inducing 
revisions. Our protective policies should not be gutted from the voter-approved General Plan. It will only 
lead to expensive litigation for the County, as described by the Community Development Agency director on 
April14. 

2) I implore you specifically, Supervisor Ranalli, to recuse yourself from this vote, as you stand to benefit 
from entitlements granted to property you own as a result of this vote. This seems as an extreme issue of a 
conflict of interest. I have to undergo a Disclosure Training each year which covers Conflict of Interest 
issues. The example used is an elected City official with land ultimately bought by a third party after a vote 
involving the property. 

Thank you, 

Mary Williams 

El Dorado Hills, CA 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

public Comment on Additional Funds for General Plan Update, BOS meeting 
5/12/15, item 33, File #12-0113 
1 message 

Betty <hogback1@sbcglobal.net> Tue, May 12, 2015 at 7:45AM 
To: mikulaco <bosone@edcgov.us>, 11bosfour@edcgov.usll <bosfour@edcgov.us>, veerkmp 
< bosthree@edcgov. us>, II bostwo@edcgov. us II < bos two@edcgov. us>, Novasel < bos five@edcgov. us>, 
11Shawna.purvines@edcgov.usll <shawna.purvines@edcgov.us>, ll<edc.cob@edcgov.us>ll <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Hope this is not too late. I sent Friday night it for some reason it did not go through. 

Dear Board of Supervisors, 

1) We request that you do NOT expend any more Taxpayer dollars on funding this Update. Instead, please only 
move forward with the few, if any, changes required by law, and discard the remaining growth inducing revisions . 
Our protective policies should not be gutted from the voter-approved General Plan. It will only lead to expensive 
litigation for the County, as described by the Community Development Agency director on April 14. Monies 
spent on this could better spent elsewhere. 

2), Supervisor Ranalli, please recuse yourself from this vote, as you stand to benefit from entitlements granted 
to property you own as a result of this vote. 

Betty Peterson 
Ray Peterson 
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